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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, April 5, 2022 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
April 5, 2022 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, 
WI 53034 
 
Present:  Steve Weinheimer, Chair; Brian Thimm, Member; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; and Heather Cramer, 
Superintendent. 

 

 Technology Updates—Mr. Miller provided an update of current work in the technology department.  He has been busy getting 

the testing system ready and all of the devices ready for students.  He is working to make registration forms fillable to help 

parents not have to print items for registration, it will make the whole process more digital.  He is working to get more quotes 

on the PA system at JHE.  The sports cameras are up and working, the company has some calibration to do on their end at 

this time.  There is no update on the status of the wireless upgrade as items are still not available from the order last summer.  

The new firewall will be updated this summer. 

 Future Facilities Planning—The committee talked about the April 11th board meeting and the timeline for referendum along 

with the process. 

 Summer School 2022—Course Description and Registration Information—Mrs. Cramer provided the items to the committee 

for review.  The items will be on the April 11th agenda.  Items in regards to summer school will be emailed out to families on 

April 12 and posted on the district website that same day. 

 MS/HS Course Description Books—Mrs. Cramer provided the books to the committee for review.  The changes were 

highlighted by her.  They will be on the April 25th agenda. 

 JHE Curricular Needs—Mrs. Cramer updated that JHE is looking into a phonics program as well as a spelling program for 

JHE.  The district would be able to utilize ESSER III funds for this purchase. 

 Summer Employment for Technology—Mr. Miller has indicated that a summer student assistant would be beneficial once 

again.  He will ask the student from last year if he is still interested.  If not, we will post the position. 

 


